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b. An update on the Alaska Native Success Initiative - Alaska Native Language

College - Paul - There was a meeting of the steering committee last week. Each of

the action teams are where the action is going to occur and where the initiatives

will be s







a. There is concern of the title of the Accelerated Masters, but it has been approved

and will be used going forward.

i. Anupma - Happy to have the AM degrees. They can use some of their

credits from the undergrad degree towards their masters. What gets

accelerated? Is it an acceler
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include information on public testimony who benefit from the workforce that is

trained can then advocate for this funding.

i. Anupma - Given that there is so much need for TVEP and support and

wanting to increase, is there a possibility of the number increasing? We

are currently getting .16% of the Unemployment Insurance Trust Fund

(UITF). There was discussion last year to increase it to .18%. This is no

longer on the table due to the UITF being impacted by COVID.

ii. If the reauthorization number is coming in very shortly, she does not want

to tell people that they will be funded, and then need to tell them

otherwise. Teri - Per our usual process, we will announce continuation

(personnel related) funding in late April to assist with planning and then

make the final announcement after the start of the fiscal year to include

one-time funding and provide flexibility to make any necessary

adjustments if there is another change in the funding level.

6. eLearning Council update - Maren

a. Council met last week and the members have organized themselves into project

groups. The ______ group will have something written up by the April meeting.

The CANVAS pilot discussion took up most of their time. The pilot group will be

submitting a report in April/May. UAF will be continuing with CANVAS. There has

been discussion of who would be the decision makers once the contract expires.

i. UAF is considering more widely distributing the CANVAS. The pilot will

end after this semester, so the institutions that were participating in the

pilot will discontinue. Now is the time to have the discussion of the

system to move to prior to Blackboard or CANVAS ends. Switching to any

system will need some support. We are committed to the Blackboard

system. CITO and Paul are in discussion with the universities.

ii. Heather - If there are specific faculty that were interested in continuing

the pilot into the summer to contact _______. Will need to explore the

nature of the license.



1. Jeff - Are we contemplating the possibility of even if it isn’t

supported by the system, how would we have multiple systems?

Maintaining a couple of different systems simultaneously is not

efficient.

2. Maren - We are already maintaining different systems. When

students were contacted by faculty prior to the semester and they

were comfortable with CANVAS. The question is who is the

decision maker?

3. Denise - Using pilots for future decision making. The concern is if

one university operates a different system, it is not appropriate for

them to offer that system to faculty of the other campuses. IT

support, faculty development, etc is geared toward that learning

management platform. If individuals go off and use a different

one, the students and faculty cannot be adequately supported.

4. Heather - appreciates the feedback, discussions, etc that have

been had to figure this out.

iii. Maren - Will have an update on the ______

7. Alaska Legislature bills - Paul

a. SB (reporting by the BOR) a motion to require a semi-annual reporting of

accreditation to the senate, sponsored by Senator Stevens. If it does go forward,

reporting would move to biannually, like teacher education. We would use the

reports that we already provide the Board. Lamkin did mention that was a

change that he would make to the bill. Accreditation is the ultimate responsibility

of the board. It is a responsibility that they take seriously. The legislature is

stating that they don’t trust the Board. The human capital cost would be

astronomical to try to do this two times a year. This was a fallout from the

education accreditation disaster at UAA. On average, major programs do not lose

accreditation. The board is now asking more questions.





n. Kelly - Change in meeting link

o. Paul - The _____ has been ratified and that will backfill what we have lost during

COVID. The VCs will look at where this will go for student aide. Each campus has

suffered significant losses due to not having students on campus. The states are

getting a lot of money and there have been some questions and inquiries from

the governor's office about supporting the workforce and getting people back to

work. President is having discussions with OMB to work with the state on

bringing people back to work. Research supporting graduate students, bringing

people and building a workforce. The state wants to partner and we are willing to

work with them.

i. Update at next meeting - Plans for convocation, summer programs and

fall.

Next Meeting: Thursday April 8th, 2-4pm.

Google Drive

Open Syllabus project - Project that is not being -  7 million courses in their database.
Open Syllabus

We need to be careful with common course numbering and duplication of courses.

Recommendations - Chancellor White only discontinued one program.

Agenda:
Accelerated masters program reporting process
CANVAS discussion - invite Owen
Plans for convocation, summer and fall programs

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1d54mCwMj5BIbRwr7Nw6mBCu4o6PFv2aU?usp=sharing
https://opensyllabus.org/

